
 

Team 

We’re continuing to see misinformation being shared about Metro and your Proposed 
Agreement.  
 
We appreciate that not everyone will agree with every clause that has been negotiated with 
your representatives, however it’s important that we keep to the facts and remain respectful 
with each other. Our shared values of Caring and One Team are critically important at this time. 
 
Please think carefully about the information being presented to you, check the source and ask 

questions to make an informed decision for your vote. 

We’ve addressed some of the inaccurate information below (also attached).   

 

Please take the time to vote. We believe this Proposed Agreement provides a fair, competitive 
pay increase balanced with improvements in the way we work in order to deliver the network 
needed for a growing Melbourne. 
 
Regards, 
 
Catherine Baxter, Chief Operating Officer 
On behalf of Metro’s Rail Operations Enterprise Bargaining Team 

 

 
 

 


